
Official hearing transcripts will be posted here in PDF format approximately six to 
eight weeks from the hearing date. Some transcripts may take longer due to situations 
beyond the Committee’s control. 

Written witness testimony received by the Committee is made available to the public 
only after the hearing begins. 

The Committee does not send the above-mentioned information via e-mail. This Website 
is updated regularly and information will be posted as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your interest in the House Committee on Foreign Affairs. 

 


